
 Open House! 
Monday, October 16th, 5:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

Elgin Train Depot 
 

Join us at a drop-in Open House to learn 
more about the Elgin Trailhead/Pocket 

Park and provide concept input on the first 
13-mile section of the Joseph Branch Trail. 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 
 

The Joseph Branch Trail Consortium is actively planning for a non-motorized trail along the existing 
railroad tracks within the publicly owned Wallowa-Union Railroad Authority corridor. Starting in Elgin, OR, 
the trail is envisioned to traverse the Grande Ronde and Wallowa River Valleys, terminating 63 miles later in 

Joseph, OR. Along the way, the trail will connect the towns of Minam, Wallowa, Lostine, and Enterprise, 
offering residents of all ages and abilities a safe and accessible way to get outdoors, recreate, commute, 

and exercise away from the ever-busier roads and highways 
 

Please join us at the Elgin Train Depot to learn more about the planning process, review the DRAFT concept 
plan for the first 13-mile trail segment, and provide valuable input. Members of the trail planning team will be 

in attendance to share insights, discuss plan elements, answer questions, and collect your input. 

 

Exhibit 1 –Plan Detail from DRAFT Concept Plan 


